
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TOWN OF CHESTER SELECTBOARD 

NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the members of the Selectboard of the Town of Chester will be 

in attendance at a meeting of the Planning Commission held on May 15, 2023, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at 

the Chester Town Hall.  The purpose of their attendance is to discuss proposed changes to the Unified 

Development Bylaws proposed by the Chester Planning Commission.             

 

 

       Selectboard Chair 

       Arne Jonynas 


